
 

 Carniny Primary School  

Parents’ Newsletter 
No:08 16 17 www.carninyprimary.co.uk Date: 23/03/2017 

High Flyers 

 

 
Congratulations to the most 

recent winners of our High 

Flyer award:  

 

P1: Daniel Speers, Isla 

Shields, Ethan Scott 

P1/2: Noah Hampton, Camryn 

Service, Georgia Kitson, Zoe 

Lamont 

P2: Ethan Wisener, Ibby 

McConnell, Grace Alexander, 

Robin Andrews 

P3: Lucy Burns, Jack 

McPeake, Callum Logan, 

Oliver Gormley 

P3/4:Tom Sittlington, Evie 

Anderson, Leah Rock, Anna 

McCorriston 

 

P5-7 Production of 

Cinders 
 

 
 

We are looking forward to 

our P5-7 production of 

Cinders in school on Tuesday 

28 March (7pm) and 

Wednesday 29 March 

(10.00am). 

Some tickets are still 

available from the school 

office for Wednesday 29th 

March. 

 
Cash for Clobber 

 

 
On Thursday 30th March, we 

are holding a ‘Cash for 

Clobber’ day in school.  This 

is a fantastic opportunity to 

convert your unwanted 

clothing to funds for school. 

All items of clothing 

including shoes are welcome. 

(Please place shoes in pairs 

and in a separate bag, if 

possible). 

 

All contributions should be 

placed in the school 

assembly hall. 

 

Thank you in advance for 

your support. 

 

Comic Relief/Red Nose 

Day 
 

 

 

 

 

P6 pupils will be hosting a 

Red Nose Day in the 

Assembly Hall on Friday 7 

April (last day of term).  

 

Due to other commitments 

we are unable to organise 

the event on Friday, the 

Official Red Nose Day.  

 

This will be a non- uniform 

day. Children will be 

encouraged to come to 

school wearing red items of 

clothing. Children will also be 

able to purchase some tasty 

treats prepared by the 

children in Primary 6.  

 

All money raised will be 

donated to Comic Relief. 

 

Musical Afternoon 

 

 
Our Annual Musical 

Afternoon has been 

scheduled for Thursday 6 

April (1.30pm). All parents 

who have children in the 

school orchestra and Junior 

and Senior Choirs are invited 

to attend. I trust the 

children will be well 

supported at this event. 

 

 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.bestcoloringpagesforkids.com/music-note-coloring-pages.html&sa=U&ei=boJCU4z1M6jC7AaHhIHICA&ved=0CEAQ9QEwCQ&sig2=Q7qWUChbrOpu2r5xuYncfQ&usg=AFQjCNGh5xH373WiJSfN2-qOw5fsjM3Klg


 

Ballymena Festival 

 

Our School Choir must be 

congratulated for being 

placed 2nd in the recent 

Ballymena Festival. 

Congratulations also to Emma 

Weir (P7) for receiving the 

Primary Instrumentalist of 

the Year in the solo 

instrument section. 

 

Netball Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all 

members of the netball team 

for being placed Runners Up 

in the local Ballymena and 

District League. 

 

ECO School Green Flag 

 

 
 

We are delighted to have 

been awarded the 

prestigious ECO School 

Green Flag in a recent school 

based assessment. The 

assessors were very 

impressed with the work 

they observed and the 

enthusiasm displayed by all 

children. Congratulations to 

Mr Armstrong and his ECO 

Committee for their role in 

achieving this award.  
 

Members of Eco Committee: 

 

Millar Dowds , Hannah Logan,  

Demi Mather, Jonathan 

Christie, Hannah Ramsey, 

Josh Crawford, Evie 

McFarland, Charlie Wilson, 

Ella Graham, Sam 

Wainwright, Lucy McDonald, 

Scott Duncan  

 

Parent Numeracy 

Questionnaire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to gather your 

opinions on various aspects 

of Numeracy within our 

school. On this occasion we 

are hoping this questionnaire 

can be successfully 

administered online. 

A link to the 

questionnaire/survey will be 

available on the homepage of 

our school website 

(www.carninyprimary.co.uk) 

from Monday 27th March to 

Friday 7th April. We would be 

very grateful if you could 

take a few minutes to 

answer the questions at 

some stage within these 

dates. You should be able to 

do this on your PC/laptop or 

on a tablet device, including 

mobile phone. 

 

One submission per family 

should be adequate, or if 

appropriate, you may submit 

one questionnaire for each 

child at our school. 

 

We would also be grateful if 

you would include relevant 

comments at the end of the 

survey as these can often 

prove to be very informative 

and helpful. 

 

As always we are very 

appreciative of your 

feedback and support 

 

Last Day of Term 

 

 
 

Term will end  

on Friday 7 April at 12 noon  

(P1-3) and 12.15pm (P4-7). 

Mr McCullough’s P3/4 class 

will be dismissed at 12.15pm. 

 

Please complete and return 

to school the attached pro 

forma indicating you are 

aware of this early closure. 

 

Summer Term 

 
The Summer Term will 

commence for pupils on 

Monday 24 April. 

 
_____________ 

Raymond Ross 

Principal  

 

http://www.carninyprimary.co.uk/


 

 

Last Day of Term 

 

Name of Child ____________________  Class ______________ 

 

 

I am aware of the arrangements for the last day of term (7 April) and will 

collect my child at 12.00 (P1-3) and 12.15 (P4-7). 

 

 

Signed ______________________ (Parent/Guardian)  

 
 

 

 


